INDIANA DEPARTMENT or ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGEMENT
We Protect Hoosiers and Our Environment.
100 N. Senate Avenue * Indianapolis, IN 46204
(800) 451-6027 + (317) 232-8603 + www.idem.IN.gov

Eric J. Holcomb Brian C. Rockensuess
Governor Commissioner

June 28, 2024

Mr. Dan Hutchens

GFL Environmental

3204 Lower Huntington Road
Fort Wayne, IN 46809

Re: Compliance Confirmation Letter
Incident #105433
Fort Wayne, Allen County

Dear Mr. Hutchens:

On Feb. 3, 2023 at 2:48 am, the Emergency Response Section within the Office of
Land Quality received notification that a Mclntosh Energy Co. Inc. fuel delivery truck
had a mishap at a customer site located at 3204 Lower Huntington Road in Fort
Wayne, Indiana. This spill/release was logged in as IDEM Incident #105433. GFL
Environmental has complied with requirements of the IDEM Spill Rule, including
initial containment, cleanup and/or response, and submittal of disposal documentation.
Pursuant to 327 IAC 2-6.1-9, the Indiana Department of Environmental Management
(IDEM) is confirming compliance and stating that no further action is required with
respect to IDEM Incident #105433.

If you have any questions concerning the above matter, please contact me at
(317) 308-3030.

Sincerely:

e 3L,

Scott Frosch,
Emergency Response Section
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